
Welcome and thank you for 
attending this public exhibition 
for the Harestanes West 
Wind Farm 132kV Overhead 
Line Grid Connection Project 
(hereafter referred to as ‘the 
new OHL’).

Through this consultation, you will have the opportunity to:

•	 Learn about SP Energy Networks (SPEN);

•	 Learn about the proposals;

•	 Learn about the method and process used to identify and appraise 
route options;

•	 View the preferred route; and

•	 Learn about the next steps and how you can provide feedback.

We hope you enjoy your visit 
and we would appreciate your 
feedback to the project team 
via comments today, email or 
written correspondence – see 
Board 12 for further details.

These exhibition boards and a copy of 
the Routeing and Consultation Report 
(2023) are also available for download 
from 

www.spenergynetworks.
co.uk/pages/overhead_

line_for_harestanes_west_
wf.aspx

This consultation will run between 
Tuesday 1st August and Friday 1st 
September 2023. 

However, the information will remain 
accessible online at the website above 
and available to download in a pdf 
format after the consultation closes.
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